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The Faculty Appeals Committee did not meet formally. All communications were handled by phone or 
email, with the exception of members that were assigned to a screening committee or an appeals 
hearing committee.  Some members of the committee are rarely available to serve on screening or 
appeals committees, which makes it hard to establish such sub-committees.   
 
Yearly summary:  There are two cases currently in the faculty appeals process and one was resolved. 
 


